
Jb JOHNSON PUBLISHING COMPANY, INC.

TER-OFFICE
MEMO

March 19, 1973

From Hoyt W. Fuller

To Mr. John H. Johnson

RE: Permission for Carole Parks to Cover
The Black Musicians Conference at
University of Massachusetts April 9-11

We are planning a Special Issue ofi Black Music, and 
much of the material and many of the artists and 
critics we will want to feature will be present at 
this conference. We think it is important for Miss 
Parks to cover it.


